Elmer, Linda
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From: Cottrina Moore <cottrinam@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 9:07 PM
To: Oweczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Cc: marymoore54
Subject: File Number 201095

Hello Mr Owczarski,

My name is Cottrina Moore of Moore & Moore Properties, LLC. We received a letter late last week regarding
a resolution relating to a certificate of appropriateness for construction of a storage shed in the backyard of 2425
W McKinley Avenue.

This notice was just received and we have some concerns regarding the storage shed that is being erected.

We own the property located at 1242-1244 N 24th Place which is right next door to the property. We have tried
for the past 2 years to obtain some type of property line of the two properties. We have had numerous issues
with where the property lines lie. We would like to know exactly where the property owners are looking to
place the shed, as the backyard/concrete area hits right up against property.

If there is a way to find out where the shed will be located, it would be greatly appreciated.
I can be contacted or my property manager, Mary Moore, 414-322-2470.

Thank you

Cottrina Moore

Moore & Moore Properties LL.C
414-213-8199



